
St. Aloisius is “Twice Blessed” 
 
St. Aloisius Medical Center received notification that they will receive a Twice Blessed Grant of $7,500 
through St. Joseph’s Community Health Foundation.   The goal of this project is to purchase two Zoll 

monitor/defibrillators for the St. Aloisius Emergency Department. The current equipment should be 
replaced soon and is essential to quickly assess, treat, and care for our critical patients. 

 
The “Twiced Blessed” grant is awarded on a “matching” basis.  In other words, matching funds will be 
received for donations up to $7,500 toward the new defibrillators.    Any additional donations made 
over that amount will also be given to St. Aloisius.     
 
St. Joseph’s Community Health Foundation’s 4th annual TWICE BLESSED giving program dates 
are Nov. 15 through Dec. 31, 2020.   
 
There was $287,183.99 distributed through Twice Blessed in the first year and 
$557,660.37 was distributed in the second year to 42 organizations.$806,179.31 was distributed in 
the third year, January 2020, to 53 organizations.  This year St. Joseph’s Community Health 
Foundation is providing $330,000 toward matching gifts for a total match gift possible of $660,000 or 
more. All gifts no matter how big or small go 100% to the organizations selected by you.  You 
donate and St. Joseph’s will double your donations. 

 
To donate, just click on the St. Joseph’s Community Health Foundation’s web site at the following link: 
https://twiceblessednd.com.  Then select TWICE BLESSED in the menu at the top of the page.   Pick St. 
Aloisius’ project by clicking on “St Aloisius Medical Center” logo located toward the bottom of the page.  
Once you find the St. Aloisius page, you will find the “Donation” button for the project. 
 
You may also send your personal check with a completed/printed form.   You can print the donation 
form from the link located just below the “donation” button on the web page or pick up the form at the 
hospital reception desk at St. Aloisius Medical Center.  Your check must be written and mailed to: St. 
Joseph’s Community Health Foundation NOT to St. Aloisius (you may write “St. Aloisius Grant” on the 
memo line).   
 
Thank you, in advance for helping with this project.    No matter how big or small, each donation is so 
important.  If you have any questions, please contact Pam Stewart 324-4651 or Ashley Van Dolah 324-
5123.   

https://twiceblessednd.com/

